
On a chilly but dry Saturday in the wetlands, conditions were ideal
for establishing 20 new duck nests. A couple of weeks earlier, Bruce
Komarek had rallied a great group of club members to assist in constructing the nests.
Later, another team came together to set them up. As you travel along SR 219, keep
an eye out—you'll likely spot a few along the Prairie Creek Treatment Train as well as
across the road from the club and at the Little Chickasaw boat ramp! A big thank you
to Bruce for leading this project and to everyone who participated. Come spring,
there will be some very happy momma ducks!
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Interested in being on the Board of
Trustees?  Reach out to Bonnie Rutschilling,
Lori Herman or Steph Miller before the
April meeting.  Election takes place in May.

NOTE
There will be no Friday Night

Eats during Lent.

CONGRATS!
Shuffleboard Tournament

Winners
Ray & Kelly Wilker

Runners-Up
Mike & Chris Enderud

$6124
Grant received for
Coonskin Camp.

Covers registration
fees for ages 10-18
as well as targets &

pheasants!


